

700 University Ave Room 310 • Syracuse, NY 13210 E-Mail: jlrobi03@syr.edu / veterans@syr.edu http://www.vrc.syr.edu/SUVetsOrganization.html

6/5/15

## Dear Student Veteran:

First of all I'd like to congratulate you on your acceptance to Syracuse University. We are always proud to have a fellow veteran join our ranks.

As you may know, our school is highly regarded as a premier institution for student veteran success. As such, the Student Veterans Organization (SVO) on campus was designed to be a foundation for all things concerning your academic, personal, and professional endeavors. From networking opportunities to a full support system of resources at your fingertips, you'll also find an unparalleled sense of camaraderie and friendship among our vets.

We invite you to join us this semester in the Veterans Lounge, located in University College Room 310, where you'll find a quiet place to study and build relationships with other veterans like yourself. You are also encouraged to attend our monthly organizational meetings to help us plan and organize upcoming events and outings, implement fundraisers, and address issues specific to veterans' needs. The work we do is important, and we would be delighted to add you as a member to our growing team.

Upcoming Fall Semester Events Include:

Summer BBQ Meet and Greet August 30 @ 1300 - Thornden Park, Syracuse NY

First Organizational Meeting of the Semester September 9 @ 1200 - Veterans Lounge

Wine Tasting September 12 @ 1400 - Lakeland Winery, Syracuse NY

Bowling and Beers September 26 @ 1900 - Revolutions at Destiny, Syracuse

NY

Empire Brewery Night October 10 @ 1900 - Empire Brewery, Syracuse NY

To RSVP or for general questions, please contact me (jlrobi03@syr.edu) or Vice President Dan Piston (dmpiston@syr.edu). I look forward to seeing you in the lounge this upcoming semester.

Sincerely,

Jordan L. Robinson

President, Student Veterans Organization of Syracuse University